## **Zac For Mayor**

Zac Goldsmith, member of Parliament for Richmond Park has been selected as the Conservative Candidate for London Mayor. He said, "I am determined to fight to make London work for all Londoners. It means building the homes that we need and want; expanding and improving our transport network; fighting to ensure our police have the resources to keep us safe and ensuring that London continues to



attract the investment we need to create jobs and opportunities for Londoners."

### Can You help us? (Please email or post responses

	-
	-
	_
	-
	<del>-</del>
Attend Social events	
Delivering Leaflets	
Canvassing	
Becoming a Councillor	
Becoming a School Governor	
	Leaflets a Councillor

Head Office: 39, Broughton Road, London W13 8QW

(Tel No. 020 8567 2197) email: office@ealingconservatives.org

### **Ealing North Conservative Association**

# Member's Newsletter

Autumn 2015

This year's Conservative Party conference concentrated not on congratulating ourselves on what has been achieved so far but on the work that we still have to do to make this country more fair, just and safer. In the words of our Prime Minister: "a Greater Britain".

For us, London Conservative our task is to make sure that in May 2016 our great city retains a Conservative Mayor by electing Zac Goldsmith.

As for us in Ealing, our task for 2016 is to get rid of our ineffective and complacent Labour GLA member and return Dominic Gilham, in the GLA seat



Rosa Popham Chairman

for Ealing and Hillingdon. Looking further ahead, our task for 2018 is to elect a Conservative administration to run Ealing Council. In order to do this we need all the help we can get, both financial and manpower.

Christmas draw tickets are one way to help us. Please be generous. All proceeding will be going towards fighting next year London elections. Attending our social events are also an enjoyable way of supporting us.

However, to fight and win successful elections we also need the help of a small army of people. There are many ways in which you can help us. For example by delivering leaflets in a couple of streets around your area; by joining us on our canvassing sessions; or by providing support in our office. The biggest help of all is by turning up on Election Day, 5<sup>th</sup> May 2016, and voting for our Conservative candidates!

Please get in touch with us if you require a postal vote for these elections.

Thank you again for your kind support and generosity.

#### Letter from Cllr. Gregory Stafford, Leader of the Conservative Group

#### Dear Ealing North Member,

Thank you for your continued support of the Conservative Party both nationally and locally. The Conservative national victory was an amazing feat and we've already begun to see the benefits of having a majority Conservative government unfettered by the Liberal Democrats.



Nationally Labour is imploding with the election of Corbyn. Locally, Ealing Labour Councillors are very jumpy at the moment, frightened that they might be deselected in they are not left-wing enough.

On the Council, we continue to challenge them both in terms of their ideology of raising taxes via hidden charges (garden waste, parking etc) and in terms of their poor delivery of services locally (dirty streets, our roads in disrepair).

One of our biggest campaigns has been around the imposition by the Council to us all of wheelie bins and fortnightly collections. The latest developments are that if your garden is technically big enough to have a bin but you have flowerbeds or a bike shed for example, the Council will expect you to demolish these – if you don't, they'll take you to court. This is the sort of totalitarian bullying that one would expect for Labour and we are fighting them every step of the way.

We only have one Councillor in the whole of Ealing North (the redoubtable Ian Proud – Cleveland Ward) so we need your help to let us know what's going on in your area. Please do contact me about local issues and campaigns.

The local elections are not far away and we are already looking for people would like to stand for election in 2018. If you or someone you know would like to be a councillor please contact either Rosa or email me to discuss what you need to do. My email address is: <a href="mailto:gregory.stafford@ealing.gov.uk">gregory.stafford@ealing.gov.uk</a>

Looking forward to see you all soon,

Cllr. Gregory Stafford

## **Forthcoming ENCA Social Events**

Date	Event	Organiser	
Thursday, 5 <sup>th</sup> November	Bonfire Night	Contact office for details	
Saturday, 5th December	Christmas Party	Contact office for details	
February 2016	Annual Dinner	Contact office for details	

#### **Dominic Gilham Selected as GLA candidate**

Dominic was born and raised in Ealing and moved to Hillingdon at the age of 25 where he has lived there with his family ever since. A milkman by profession, his wife works as a primary school teacher in Hillingdon and they have two young daughters.

He has been a Hillingdon Councillor since 2010 representing both Yiewsley & West Drayton wards. Dominic already has his sights firmly set on winning back the seat that the Conservatives lost to Labour in 2012. "I am thrilled to be selected as the candidate for Ealing & Hillingdon and will put everything I can into this campaign.



Residents across both Ealing & Hillingdon have been abandoned by their current Labour GLA member, who has made no positive contribution since he was elected in 2012. I am the person who will change that and ensure the voices of Ealing & Hillingdon residents are heard at the top table in City Hall."